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IN THE NEWS
Thank you, Rebecca Sitzes, Shelby Star, for featuring
Healthy Together Cleveland on December 29.  Click the link
to view the article: Healthy Together Cleveland County
Shares Progress Toward A Healthier Community.

UPCOMING MEETINGS

Healthy Together Cleveland meets
quarterly. Please mark your calendars
to join us! 

GARDNER-WEBB UNIVERSITY 
PARTNERSHIP
Healthy Together Cleveland will continue to partner
with Gardner Webb University Godbold College of
Business to offer marketing students the opportunity
to gain field experience in marketing and
communication. This semester, Jalen Fearrington,
senior marketing student will support the coalition’s 

Tuesday, March 5
12 - 1:30 p.m.
Health Department Rooms 389-390
Lunch provided.

Tuesday, June 5
12 - 1:30 pm
Health Department Rooms 389-390
Lunch provided.

Tuesday, September 3
12 - 1:30 p.m.
Health Department Rooms 389-390
Lunch provided.

Tuesday, December 3
12 - 1:30 p.m.
Health Department Rooms 389-390
Lunch provided.

www.healthytogethercleveland.org

Follow us on social media: 

marketing efforts.
Jalen plans to attend
our coalition meetings
as his schedule
permits and will
provide updates on his
work periodically. He
will graduate in May
with a Bachelor of
Science degree in
Marketing. Please
welcome Jalen to
Healthy Together
Cleveland.   
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